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To: Seventh Grade Parents

From:
Seventh Grade Team

Date:
October 13, 2017
Re:
Broadway Trip

On Wednesday, November 15, 2017, the seventh grade class will attend the new and exciting Broadway play Charlie and the Chocolate Factory.  This musical drives home the message that nothing is impossible but always watch out for the dangers of greed.  This hilarious and yet inspiring story weaves “pure imagination”, creativity and determination into the hearts and minds of its audience.
Upon our return from Broadway, students will have the opportunity to try their hand at becoming drama critics.  They will create their own play reviews for English, which aligns with current New York State Standards for English.  Lastly, this is also a wonderful occasion for your child to experience the Great White Way! 

Students will leave North Salem around 10:00 a.m. and will return between 5:30 p.m. and 6:00 p.m., depending on traffic.  Students will call home, on their cell phones, when we are about a half hour away from the school.  They will eat lunch at school at 9:15 a.m. but should bring a snack for the ride home (no glass bottles). Please no blue jeans or shorts on this trip.
The cost of this great trip is $54.00, which includes orchestra seats and coach bus service.  Payment is due on or before Wednesday, November 8th.  Checks should be made payable to North Salem Central School District.  Please complete the permission slip on the back of this notice.  The fieldtrip permission slip must be included with the check.
Please contact me via email if there are any concerns.  It is the team's goal that every child attends.
Sincerely,

Karen Koestner

Class Advisor

kkoestner@northsalemschools.org
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